
Contracts for Audits; Sub. for HB 2002

Sub. for HB 2002 re-codifies current  statutory auditing requirements for  the Kansas 
Lottery and the Kansas Public Employees Retirement System (KPERS). The bill consolidates 
several current statutory provisions related to annual financial audits of both agencies and for 
one or more performance audit subjects of KPERS audits into the Legislative Post Audit Act. 
The bill  also changes the background investigation requirements for  the vendor selected to 
perform  a  security  audit  for  the  Kansas  Lottery  and  adds  the  revised  procedures  to  the 
Legislative Post Audit Act. In addition, the bill continues to allow the Legislative Post Auditor to 
charge any costs for auditing to the agencies being audited.
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